
Government Hoüse, 
Ottawa.

October 23rd 1923.

Dear General,
In confirmation of my telegram from 

Winnipeg, which I hope you received safely, I am writing 
to say that His Excellency greatly regrets he cannot 
attend the United Services Club Dinner on November 12th, 
as he is going to Toronto to carry out some Armistice 
Day engagements on the 11th, and will consequently 
not be able to get to Montreal. His Excellency 
wishes me to ask you to convey his sincere thanks for 
their kind invitation, and to wish them a most enjoyable 
evening.

I am sorry for the delay in answering, but 
His Excellency and I have been shooting in the West for 
the last ten days, and only returned last night.

Yours sincerely,

Major General Eir Arthur W.Currie, G.C.M.G.
Etc., Etc.

McGill University, 
MONTREAL.

t
f


